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Farewell party was organized for the BE(ECT)students at Seminar hall, Main building at 5 PM on 

2nd
 May 2019. The function began with the Sarasvati Pooja, welcome song by Ms.-----, 

felicitation of Principal Dr. N. S. Biradar, Vice Principal Dr. V. V. Mane,  Head of ECT Department 

Prof. A. P. Mane and Parents of BE(ECT) students. 

  

             
 
 

Later department has awarded certificate and Mementos to students those who have placed in 

different companies followed by certificate distribution ceremony for students who have 

completed CISCO training at our college.  

 

  
 

 

Again class toppers are awarded with certificates and finally Mini-Project exihibition-2018 

winners are awarded certificate and Mementos. Ms. Garad Reshma was awarded Best 

Outgoing ECT department Student of the Year 2018-19. After this students shared their views 

and experience about the department. 

 



       
 

Principal Dr. N. S. Biradar wished good luck to the final year students for their future. He also 

expressed his hope that students will continue holding best positions in upcoming university 

exams. Vice Principal Dr. V. V. Mane motivated students by sharing his own experience in his 

life. He also stated that it is teacher’s responsibility that he/she has to bring a student on the 

right track however, it is also the responsibility of a student to follow his/her teacher orders to 

be on the right track. Head of ECT Department Prof. A. P. Mane stated that our students are 

very disciplined, well mannered, punctual, well responsive and industry ready engineers and 

ready to take challenges.  

 

    
Token of love and appreciation was given to the students by the department in Memento 

distribution ceremony. Finally refreshments for students, faculty and staff  was arranged nicely. 

   
 

Thus, an environment of enthusiasm was experienced and it was memorable event to all in the 

department. 

- Prof A P Mane, HOD(ECT) 


